
Autumn Term 1 2018 

In Nursery 3, we are learning lots of exciting new things. Our focus in Literacy has been Nursery 

Rhymes and we have a new home-school book with each Nursery Rhyme in for us to learn at home. 

We invited all the parents in to listen to how we teach reading and this was very successful. The first 

nursery rhyme we learnt was Humpty Dumpty. We made a huge model of Humpty and we also 

decorated Humpty eggs at home to display in School.   

We had some exciting visitors this week….. We experienced holding and looking at real mini beasts 

when the Creepy Crawly Roadshow came. The children had the chance to hold stick insects, 

butterflies, cockroaches, snakes and looked at a huge tarantula that one of the Teacher’s held.  

We have made some mini beast models and had fun dressing up as ladybirds. This was also 

continued outside with the children hunting and digging for mini beasts in the garden. We found lots of 

worms and woodlice.  

The children have been bringing food in to share with those in need for Harvest Time which we donate 

to the Salvation Army. We are learning about the Harvest and how we can help others.  

 

 


